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Friday 28th April 2017 
 

School Starts At 9, Be On Time! 

 
IMPORTANT 

School will close on Monday, 1st of May 

for the Bank holiday.  School re-opens as 

usual on Tuesday 2nd May. 

 
Assembly 

At assembly this morning Áine showed the 

children some photos of the new school.  The 

photos showed the build in progress from the 

arrival of the steel frame to the current phase 

of the build.  

 

The children got to ask lots of questions about 

the new school and Áine answered as best as she 

could at this stage!! 

 

We have an exciting few months ahead of us but 

it will also be a busy few months.  As we begin to 

pack up the school we will be looking for 

volunteers to help with the big move.  Please 

keep an eye on Cogar and the Facebook page for 

more details of how you can get involved. 

 

Fun Friday: 

Fun Friday for next week is Bring a Toy. 

 

Gaeilgeoir na Seachtaine:  

Comhghairdeas le Wiktoria i Rang Mairéad, le 

Alexander i rang Louise, le  Matthew i rang 

Rachel, le Savi i rang Mary, le Byron i rang 

Barbara, le Joshua  i rang Stephanie, le Toby i 

rang Maggie agus le Erin i rang Nakita. 

 

LETNS/Letterkenny Athletics Club 5K –  

Thank you to everyone who braved the weather 

to attend the 5k event on Tuesday evening.  

Well done to all the children who participated in 

the 5k or 3k event and for all the adults who 

supported them.  Thank you also to the staff 

who helped to organise this and who also helped 

out on the night. 

 

We raised the amazing amount of €1198 which 

will go towards resources for the new school. 

 

Couch to 5K 

All your €1 coins paid while doing the couch to 5k 

each week has amounted to €286.70.  This will 

go towards upcoming sporting events.  Thanks 

for your support and well done on completing our 

5K 

Lisa & Nakita 

 

Bus application for September 

If you want your child to travel to school by bus 

in September you need to apply for your ticket 

now.  The closing date is 5th May. This 

application must be done online at 

www.buseireann.ie – school transport section. 

Bus Eireann will contact you by e-mail regarding 

your application. 

 

Please note this is only for families who are 

not currently using a bus for the school year 

2016/2017. 

 

April Birthdays 

Ethan K 

Evie 

Cara 

Mohamad A (2nd) 

Ethan P 

Marwin 

Jennifer 

Musaab 

Charlotte 5th 

Michaella 

Erin 6th 

Michael 

Joe 

Kayleigh 

Julia 

Wikki 

 

 

 

http://www.buseireann.ie/

